16.3.2022 R, Y1, Y2 & Y3 Camelford School - The Kiss That Missed

Dear Parents

On Wednesday 16th March children in Reception, Y1, Y2 and Y3 have been invited to visit Camelford Primary School to watch a production of 'The Kiss That Missed' being performed by Minack Theatre performers (Y4 children will be taking part in a workshop here at school later on in March and the Y3 children could be squeezed on to the coach).

The children will be leaving school at 9.30 am and returning for about 11.30 am. They will be travelling by coach and will need only their water bottles in addition to their usual school uniform and coat.

The transport and performance is being funded by NCLT and so there is no charge for this event.

Please indicate on the slip below that you give permission for your child to be taken off site to CPS next week.

Kind regards

Mrs Blackburn & Mrs Thomson

*		
please sign above	Please sign below	
please sign above		
	please sign above	